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From: 
Dr. Lotus King Weiss

Founder and President

The Whole Elephant Institute






  



July 1, 2014
To:
Mr. Tony Avella
38-50 Bell Boulevard Suite C 

Bayside, NY 11361 
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Dear Tony,
Greetings from the Whole Elephant Institute!

As the lead applicant of the Whole Elephant Chinese Charter School, I am writing to you to inform you the great news of an exciting upcoming Chinese-English Bilingual Charter School which aims to greatly improve the education quality of the local public schools through enhancing the education and preservation of the wonderful 5000 years of traditional Chinese culture and Chinese language, while delivering the students with the most frontier life science achievements of modern time.

Our school, with the name, “The Whole Elephant Chinese Charter School”, carries the following mission:

“To establish an innovative education system which integrates the most frontier science of the West with the ancient science of mind-body-spirit from the East, with a goal to bring out the Master within each child whose unique passion and talent will be cultivated to blossom and whose mind will be cultivated to reach true maturity with great wisdom of human life and the entire universe”
The Whole Elephant Chinese Charter School is planning to officially open in September 2015 to enroll 260 students from K-12 in 2015, with 20 students per grade; in the following years the 10 students will be added into each grade, leading to the total enrollment of 780 students in 2019. The application for the Charter is now ongoing through the Charter School Office of the Department of Education of New York State, as the New York State Authorizer of opening Charter Schools in New York City. Progress of our application will be posted on the Whole Elephant Institute website: www.thewholeelephant.info, as well as the Chinese Charter Schools website: www.confuciuscharters.org. 

Our proposed school location will be at: 24-20 Parsons Blvd., Flushing, NY 11357. 

We will actively recruit all talents in the field of Chinese language and culture as well as experts and scholars in the field of western science to join force in establishing this school.

Please do everything you can to support the success of the Whole Elephant Charter School and also please provide us with your timely feedbacks and valuable advices.  

Please feel free to give me a call or write to me if you have any questions or suggestions. 

Thank you and I send my best wishes.

With Trust-Love-Respect,

Dr. Lotus King Weiss, Ph.D.

The Whole Elephant Chinese Charter Schools

The Whole Elephant Institute

www.thewholeelephant.info

www.confuciuscharters.org
Phone: 631-552-0233

Email: celestrialwater@gmail.com; 
